
 

   

 

The Flipside 
On Tuesday 15 August Brainstorm Productions will be presenting their student wellbeing 
performance ‘The Flipside’ for Year 7. ‘The Flipside’ is a live theatre experience that 
addresses (cyber)bullying, online safety, digital citizenship, bystander behaviour and online 
ethics. The performance highlights the importance of personal responsibility, empathy, 
respect and values in the online and offline worlds. Real student experiences are woven 
together to create a compelling story that poses questions about how we treat ourselves 
and others. 

‘The Flipside’ is part of our student wellbeing curriculum and has been developed by 
education and mental health professionals. The performance is supported by curriculum-
aligned classroom activities to spark further discussion around these issues.  

Brainstorm Productions is one of Australia’s most experienced and respected theatre in 
education companies, performing to over 260,000 students every year. They offer a range 
of programs to help schools nurture healthy and harmonious environments, addressing 
issues such as mental health, online safety, bullying and resilience, and are endorsed by the 
eSafety Commissioner as a Trusted eSafety Provider. Learn more about Brainstorm 
Productions by visiting their website (brainstormproductions.edu.au), or following them on 
Instagram (@brainstormproductions_) or Facebook (@Brainstorm.Productions). 

 

https://www.brainstormproductions.edu.au/
https://www.instagram.com/brainstormproductions_/
https://www.facebook.com/Brainstorm.Productions

